
CALL FOR THOSE WITH A RARE LANGUAGE, OR LESS COMMONLY SPOKEN 
LANGUAGE, TO PARTICIPATE IN A FEATURE FOR ITI BULLETIN MAGAZINE 
 
ABOUT THE FEATURE AND WHAT'S REQUIRED 
ITI Bulletin, the magazine of the Institute of Translation and Interpreting, is keen to talk to 
public service interpreters of less commonly spoken languages in the UK for a feature 
exploring the challenges they face, how they are broadly perceived, if and how their work 
differs in practice from working with more widely spoken languages and so on. The feature 
won't focus on specific cases (the editor is more than happy to anonymise and/or conceal 
any revealing details) but on the overall issues outlined.   
 
ABOUT THE EDITOR/INTERVIEWER 
The editor, who is half-Tamil, is a very experienced journalist. She has worked on this 
journal for four years and has been working in the social care sector for a couple of decades. 
 
CONTACT DETAILS 
If you interested in being interviewed for this feature, please email editor@iti.org.uk. 
 
DEADLINE FOR INTERVIEWS 
The deadline for interviews is Thursday 10 March. 
 
ENDS 

mailto:editor@iti.org.uk

